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Together we Learn Grow and Achieve                                                                                    16th December 2022 

 

DRESS DOWN & DONATE FRIDAY 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated items for the hampers and bought a raffle ticket, 

we raised an amazing amount of £308 for the school fund. 

 

The winners of the fabulous hampers are:- 

 

Olivia Kay – Wine Hamper 

John Barrow – Cocktail Hamper 

Mrs Holden – Wine & Spirts Hamper 

George Armstrong – Chocolate Hamper 

Teddy Iddon – Baking Hamper 

Luisa Farnhill – Pamper Hamper 

Piper Craig – Cracker Hamper 

Mrs Howard – Pamper Hamper 

Lyla Grimshaw – Games Hamper 

Bethany Stocks – Snack Hamper 

Mila Dunleavey – Cracker Hamper 

Lara Bentley – Fruit Hamper 

Noah Ingham-Fallon – Snack Hamper 

Poppy Horsfall – Baking Hamper 

 

Well done to all the winners! 

 

SELECTION BOX BINGO 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to Selection Box Bingo last Friday, we hope you had a 

good night.  We raised another fabulous total of £126.50.  We look forward to hosting 

our next bingo event next year, which will be Easter Egg Bingo! 

 

EXTRA BANK HOLIDAY IN 2023 

The government has announced an additional bank holiday to mark the coronation of King Charles 

III next year.   

The bank holiday will fall on Monday 8th May 2023 after the coronation at Westminster Abbey two days 

earlier, school will therefore be closed that day. 

KEY STAGE TWO SATs. 

As a result of the extra bank holiday, the end of year tests Y6 children sit will still take place that 

week, but will run from Tuesday 9th May, until Friday 12th May. 
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POPPY APPEAL 

 

A big thank you to those who bought a poppy or any of the other poppy items for sale at school, we 

raised £271.61.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

DARWEN ROTARY – MEET FATHER CHRISTMAS 

 

Every Saturday from 26th November until Christmas Eve, children can meet Father 

Christmas in Darwen Market Hall.  

 

Visiting times are 10.00m until 3.00pm except on Christmas Eve when it will be 10.00am 

until 1.00pm.  Admission is £5.00, and this includes meeting Father Christmas, a photo 

and a gift. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

WWEE  WWIISSHH  YYOOUU  AALLLL  AA  MMEERRRRYY  CCHHRRIISSTTMMAASS  AANNDD  HHOOPPEE  YYOOUU  HHAAVVEE  AA  

WWOONNDDEERRFFUULL  AANNDD  PPEEAACCEEFFUULL  BBRREEAAKK  

 

 

 

School closes Friday 16th December 1.00pm 

School re-opens Tuesday 3rd January 2023 8.45am 


